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Submitter Comments:

Dear Committee Member,   Thank you for increasing the age for homeschooling students to 18 
years of age. My children may need this for their future studies as they may not be able to finish year 
12 before they turn 18. This is a great addition to the bill as long as it's not compulsory for all 
students to continue to the year they turn 18.   Kinds regards. 
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